Written Report from the Budget and Facilities Committee for Faculty Senate Sept. 21, 2012:
The Budget and Facilities Committee met September 17, 2012, reviewed the new equipment program, and decided to implement it “as is” for the 2012-2013 school year.  However, the committee recommends the following changes for the future:

1) On the log-in page, we would like a policy statement which declares that the money can only be used for student use, not instructor use. 

2) That when the raw data is exported to the Excel spread sheet, there will be a total per department. 

The Committee also recommends moving the deadline for requesting equipment from October 1, 2012 to November 1, 2012 to allow the departments to have the time they need to update their strategic plans. The new program requires them to enter the goal number and objective number per each line item requested.  This requirement is based on the new equipment policy which was adopted Spring 2012 by Faculty Senate.  The committee is still going to try to have the equipment requests allocated and ready to be ordered by the December 7th Faculty Senate meeting.   
